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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Nick Bradfield SUPC2013/6674/P 13/05/2014  11:53:05 The application is a great improvement on past applications. However it will still result in a harder 

enviroment than that at present. The second floor flats should be set back as far as possible to minimize 

the bulk and provide the residents with viable terraces. Two metres is suggested. Every effort should be 

made to replicate the "1920s" feel of this part of Swains Lane.
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